1830 Mifflin Street,
Huntingdon, Pennsylvania,
TJuly 2, 1930.

Professor Karl Barth,
Tniversity of lMinster,
iinster, Germany.

Wy dear Professor Barth:

_ Several years ago I read your "Das Wort Gottes
und die Theologie" and became very much interested in your
“thought. Since that time I have gone on in my study of
'theology, and now am preparing to write my thesis for my
“doctor's degree upon the subject, "The Theology of Crisis."

: I expect to spend weveral months in Germany
~this fall and also gome time with Professor Brunner in

"Zurlch, oWltzerland I was anxious to know if you expected

to be in Minster during the early part of October., I would
~ appreciate very much the privilege of a conference with you
cand. the opportunlty of speaking with you about theology.

U.5.A,

“Would you be in IMnster either October 3,4, or 5; and would

i be convenlent for you to see me?

' I have developed a great 1ntereat 1n your
‘vmovement and egpecilally feel that it has very valuable -
elements to contrlbute to our Amerlcan theologlcal thought

L “Hoping to have the privilege of &eelng you -
- wﬁd speaklng of theology with you, I am i

‘Respectfully yours,

‘.fP S - If the time I suggest is 1nconvenlent am what other
tlme would you suggest that I might see you9 ¥
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